

DEAR PARENTS, CARERS AND FRIENDS

I would like to say an enormous thank you for your support in making the car park a much better space for our children at the start and end of every school day. I hope you agree that the changes have brought a much higher degree of safety for all our families. We all appreciate the change in habits and your safe use of the school car park.

Thank you.

We continue to be busy in school and are working hard to be the best we can possibly be - thank you for your continued support for our school.



We have arranged 3 dress down days to ask for donations to the Christmas Fair and Raffle Hampers. These are on:

25th November - chocolate

2nd December - bottles
9th December - raffle prizes
The PTFA will have raffle tickets

on sale soon and the draw will be at the Carols with Rushen Silver Band

Wednesday 14th December.

on the evening of



Thank you

Please remember to check out our website splm.sch.im for photos - including speed awareness duty, harvest celebrations, Rock Kids and StemFest 2022, as well as information about our school.



Our new School Council have been extremely busy already, organising many things and chatting with our pupils to give them a voice in what is going on in school. However, they did venture outside the school gates on 4th November to team up with the local police. They found out what speeds drivers were doing outside our school. There were a few people stopped, who took notice of what we had to say and took away a special SPLM leaflet to remind them to stay within the speed limits!





Something for our football families.

Fancy watching the World Cup at school?

Please check your emails for an invitation.



Dress Down Day - PTFA Hampers	Chocolate	Friday 25th November
Dress Down Day - PTFA Hampers	Bottles	Friday 2nd December
PTFA Christmas Fair - games, craft stalls and refreshments	Please see information from PTFA	Friday 2nd December - 3:30 to 5pm
Port St Mary Commissioners Celebration of Christmas	SPLM Choir Town Hall	Friday 2nd December - 7:30pm
Mount Tabor Christmas Celebration	SPLM Choir	Sunday 4th December Service 6:30 - 7:30pm Refreshments available following the service
Dress Down Day - PTFA Hampers	Raffle Prizes	Friday 9th December
Carols in the Barn @ SPLM	Years R and 1	Wednesday 14th December More details to follow
Outdoor Carols with Rushen Silver Band	All welcome PTFA Hamper Raffle Draw	Wednesday 14th December - 7:30pm
Christmas Jumper Day	Christmas Dinner served at Iunchtime	Wednesday 21st December
Christmas Parties		Thursday 22nd December - pm
Christmas Holidays		23rd December to 6th January 2023
Back To School		Monday 9th January 2023
Many datas and likely to follow and show an analytic to the information six on show		

More dates are likely to follow and changes are possible to the information given above

And finally ...

Dates For your dian

We are well underway in our second half of a long autumn term and know that children are getting tired. I am happy to say that our pupils continue to try their best and are making the most of their learning opportunities. Our thoughts are turning towards Christmas now and we look forward to seeing you all at the various events planned to celebrate the fesive season.

Ange Callaghan, Headteacher